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Consistory Report - December
Celebrate!
*50 families came to the 
Christmas Experience and 
Mike Dieltz fed 174 people!
*First semester of Sunday 
School went well - the kids 
are playing together and 
learning about Jesus!

 
Important Dates:
*December 22 & 29- No 
Sunday school - 
Christmas break
*January 23-24-- Date 
night Skit Guys event
*January 24- Possible 
‘Parent Night Out’-- kids 
will be watched at our 
church and parents can 
attend the Skit  Guys or 
go out for supper.

Children Discipleship Corner:
*In Sunday School, the kids are learning 
about Daniel. The main message that is 
being taught through this series is Why 
do we pray? We pray because we trust God, 
and we know He hears us.
We will continue the story of Daniel with 
two more lessons after the break. What I 
love about the Gospel Project 
curriculum is the intentionality of 
pointing each story back to Christ. 
We will take two weeks off for Christmas 
break as schools are out and then 
resume January 6.
*NEED: We are still looking for more 
small group Sunday School leaders so 
send them my way if you know of 
anyone- for the 10:30 service!

Family Event 
Updates:

*The Christmas Experience 
went well - lots of great 

feedback from families and a 
great turnout! Looking forward 
to more family events in 2020.
*Possible events - BINGO and 
Chili night, Parents Night Out, 

Mom and Muffins, Dad and 
Donuts, Cookie and Canvas 

Paint Night
Prayer: 
*A few large group leaders to 
teach Sunday School at 10:30
*Niece - had a successful 
surgery on her back and 
brother has an autoimmune 
disease




